3rd Grade Team

Hello! Meet the third grade team lead Ms. Michelle Tolbert. She will be the grade level lead teacher.
She is also one of the third grade Math and Science teachers this 2017-2018 school year. She is very
excited to be a part of the CMIT Elementary family. This is her second year in Maryland. She is a
native Detroiter and moved to Chesapeake, VA five years ago where She taught in the Portsmouth
Public School district. She has been teaching elementary school for 18 years. She also has her
Masters in Educational Leadership. She has two sons the oldest is 28 and the baby is 19. He joined
the Army last September and is currently in South Korea. She looks forward to getting to know all
of you, and is a firm believer in working as a team to ensure the success of each and every student.
Hello Scholars! Meet Mrs. Benora McCain’Wigfall. She will be one of the Third grade Math and
Science teachers. She has been teaching in Prince George County for four years. She has 13+ years
of teaching experience. She is a mother of three. She has an A.A.T. in Early Childhood education, a
B.S. in Psychology, and a Masters of Education with a concentration in Instructional technology.
She plans on challenging students this year. Her goal is to light a spark in your child that will
encourage them to be all they can be. She wants to embed tools that will have your child ready to
compete globally. She is very excited about teaching your scholars. She looks forward to working
with parents to get our young scholars on track to a great future.

Meet Ms. Yanisha Daniel. She is very excited to be teaching 3rd grade Reading/ S.S. this year. She Is
in her 8th year teaching with many, many, many more to go. She recently relocated to Maryland
from the BIG Apple and is really enjoys calling Maryland home but most importantly she is loves
CMIT-Elementary. She is passionate about teaching and makes a personal investment in each of her
scholars. When she is not grading papers, She enjoys spending time with her children- Madison, 8
and Cody 2, and reading lots of books. She is looking forward to getting to know each and every
one of you as we get ready for an an awesome school year.
Meet Ms. Tammy Nick. She is the awesome mother of one beautiful daughter. She will be teaching
third grade Reading and Social Studies. She is a graduate of Morgan State University. She has taught
in Anne Arundel and Prince George's County. She has been teaching since 2003. She looks forward
to working with you and your children!
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